
                                                                                                                                                               

St Giles’ C of E (A) Infant School 
Newsletter – Friday 25th October 2024 

Our school Vision: “Loving God, Loving our Neighbour” 

     

 

What an incredible half term the children have had.  

 

They really have adapted to their new year groups and classes so well. They will be tired this half 

term holiday!  

 

It was wonderful to see so many parents at Rabbits Class’ assembly where we found out about 

what they have been learning. It was wonderful to see and hear how much they have learned 

this half term.  

 

I hope that everyone has a restful and happy half term.  

 

Thank you for your continued support - it really helps. 

 

 Mrs Mercy Atkins  

 

Executive Headteacher  

 

Riverview CofE Primary and Nursery School and St Giles CofE Infants School  

01372 272017 

Loving God and loving our neighbour 

 

 

 

From the Office Team 

Thank you for your patience this week.   

We are now back online with our email addresses in school, we are still waiting for the 

website to be reinstated. 



School Meals 

 

 

 

 

Parents' Voices Matter survey 

The Additional Needs and Disabilities (AND) Partnership has designed a survey for all 

parents and carers of children and young people with AND in Surrey. 

The AND Partnership want to understand your experience of accessing help and support 

related to Special Educational Needs and Disabilities (SEND) in Surrey. They will use your 

feedback to improve local services that support Surrey’s children with additional needs 

with their education, health (including diagnosis) and care. 

Take the survey https://www.surreylocaloffer.org.uk/news/homepage/parents-voice-

matters-survey 

 

The survey closes at 23:59 on Sunday 24 November 2024. 

 

 

https://www.surreylocaloffer.org.uk/news/homepage/parents-voice-matters-survey
https://www.surreylocaloffer.org.uk/news/homepage/parents-voice-matters-survey


SGSGS 

 

 

OUT AND ABOUT 

 



 

Dates for the Diary 

Autumn Term 2024 

 

 

Monday 28th October – Friday 1st November – HALF TERM 

Monday 4th November – Return to school 8.30am start 

Tuesday 5th November – Flu Vaccines –  

Monday 11th November – Remembrance Day 

Monday 11th - Friday 15th November - Anti-Bullying Week 

Tuesday 12th November – Odd Socks Day – Wear your odd socks to school 

Friday 15th November - Children in Need Mufti Day 

Tuesday 10th December – Christmas service in St Giles’ Church at 2pm 

Wednesday 11th December - Open Morning for prospective parents at 9.30am –  

Thursday 12th December - Christmas Lunch & Christmas Jumper Day 

Tuesday 17th & Wednesday 18th December – Nativity at 2pm – Details to follow 

Thursday 19th December – PTA funded Pantomime  

Friday 20th December – Last Day of Term 

Monday 23rd December 2024 – Friday 3rd January 2025 – Christmas Holidays 

 

 



Spring Term 2025 

 

Monday 6th January 2025 – Return to school 
 
Friday 10th January – Open Morning for prospective parents 
 
Monday 27th January – INSET Day – school closed to children 
 
Friday 7 February – PTA Friday 14th February – PTA – ‘Wear What You Love’ Mufti 
 
Monday 17th - Friday 21st February – HALF TERM 

Monday 24th February – Friday 4th April Spring 2nd Half Term  

 


